
From: Widdicombe, Robert 
Sent : 15 August 2014 11:35 
To : Mullineux, Philip 

Sub jec t : RE: P141528/F - Furhter information 

Hi Phillip 

Yes. I'm happy wi th this now so No objection. It's interesting that there is an exceedance at canopy 

level but I am happy that installation of better extraction will result in a betterment. OK? 

Regards 

Rob 

F rom: Mullineux, Philip 
Sent : 15 August 2014 11:18 
To : Widdicombe, Robert 
Sub jec t : FW: P141528/F - Furhter information 

Rob 

This email is relevant to the previous one I have just sent to you. 

I assume you are ok now with this. If please confirm .Email will suffice. 

Thanks 

PM 

F rom: Mullineux, Philip 
Sent : 30 June 2014 09:03 
To : Widdicombe, Robert 
Sub jec t : P141528/F - Furhter information 

F rom: Ian Pick rmailto:ian@ianpick.co.ukl 
Sent : 30 June 2014 08:58 
To : Mullineux, Philip 
Sub jec t : Bromtrees Hall, Stoke Lacy 

Philip 

Please find enclosed a copy o f t he ammonia deposition report for Bromtrees Hall as requested by 

Rob Widdecombe. 



Due to the close proximity o f t he ancient woodland, the proposal cannot comply wi th the ecologists 

requirements. The existing farm is already well over the threshold. As part of the proposed 

development we are proposing improvement to the ventilation system of the existing buildings, and 

this improvement improves dispersal of ammonia. The results shown in the report demonstrate that 

the expansion of the site is offset by the improvements to the ventilation of the existing sheds. The 

result is a marginal improvement to ammonia deposition over Bromtrees coppice. 

Regards 

Ian. 

Ian Pick Associates Ltd 

Llewellyn House 

Middle Street 

Kilham 

Driffield 

East Yorkshire 

Y025 4RL 

01262 421807 

07702 814950 

www.ianpickassociates.co.uk 


